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Madison, WI – This morning, Representative Mary Felzkowski (R-Irma) joined her fellow 

Assembly Republicans in announcing a tax cut amounting to $340 million in tax relief for 

middle class families across Wisconsin: 

 

“One of the products of our years of fiscal responsibility has been a $588.5 million surplus. We 

have worked hard to ensure our state is in a sound fiscal position and have been responsible in 

our budgeting. I can think of no better use of this surplus that returning this money to the hard-

working Wisconsin taxpayers.” 

 

“Governor Evers has indicated he shares our priority in providing tax relief to our middle class 

families. I am excited we are able to work together on this and proud that our hard work can 

serve as the foundation for the Governor fulfilling his promise to the people of Wisconsin. ” 

 

The tax cut is targeted towards individuals making less than $100,000 and families making 

$150,000 or less, leading to an average tax reduction of $310 for the median income family.  

 

“As a small business owner, a mother, someone who has always had to work hard for everything 

I have, and who has also cared for aging parents, I understand the real value of a hard earned 

dollar. This initiative reflects that. As the people who worked hard for this money, you deserve 

this tax cut because you know better how to spend it -it’s your money. ” 
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